
June H , 1948-

Dear Spike:

I hope you are planning to return to i&shington
to attend the Board meeting on Friday, June 25. No doubt
you have received a notice from the Secretary's office
covering some of the matters to come up at that time.

In my opinion there are several isatters of
greatest importance —

1 - Question of New York Officers1 salaries.

k. - fiesponsibility of the 3oard to r&aintain
a quorum in Washington at a l l times.

3 - Procedure to be followed to afford an absent
member an opportunity to return to iosning-
ton, or to express his views before action
is taken by the Board, on a matter in wnich
he is interested.

k - Procedure to be followed whenever important
changes are contemplated in the Board's
senior staff.

I hope you are having a pleasant t r ip ,

with kind regards.
Sincerely,

Mr. R. M. Evans,
c/o Miss Alice J. white CotUge,
Sunset Beach,
Arnolds Park,
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